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Meet the Staff!
Hi! My name is Sydney

and I'm super excited to
be the lead at the park

this summer! I just
finished my freshman year

at Towson University
where I'm majoring in
health and physical

education. I'm looking
forward to a great

summer!

I'm Sierra and I am a secondary
math education major at

Shippensburg University. I'm
nineteen and will be a sophmore this

semester. This is my second year
doing summer playground and I look

forward to seeing old faces and
meeting new ones!

My name is Lacee Miller
and I am a senior at
Elizabethtown High

School! I am 17 and I plan
to attend Millersville

University to earn a social
work degree! Also, a fun
fact about me is I love

Disney!

06/12-06/16

I'm Jade and I just
graduated from

Elizabethtown Area High
School. In the fall, I am

going to be a freshman at
Millersville University

majoring in psychology. I
hope to eventually
become a school

couselor!

My name is Caleb Gibbs and I go to
DeSales University where I play

basketball. I just finished my
sophmore year and I'm currently

studying english secondary
education. In addition to working

playground I help out with
multiple GEARS sports camps, and

in my free time I play golf and
travel. I look forward to being part

of GEARS playground this
summer!

Hi everyone! I'm Emmi, and I'm
very excited to spend this summer
with you all! This coming fall I'll be
studying early childood education

at Ship and subbing for EASD
when I'm home.

My name is Patrick and
I'm going to be a

sophmore this fall at York
College of PA. I'm
majoring in sports

managment, as well as
playing on the college

basketball team.



What to Look Forward to:
Please have your child(ren) wear a bathing
suit or clothes they can get wet. Pack a
towel, a dry change of clothes, a healthy
snack, and a reusable waterbottle!!  

 
Thursday 06/22 - Water Day!

Week One Recap
Our first week was full of fun, with lots of

exciting time spent in the creek and
building sand castles with friends!

Etown Park Summer
Playground Campers of the

Week: 
Elizabeth and Watson!!


